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Travellers Choice heads to the tropics 
for 2018 Shareholders’ Conference 

 
 

20 December 2017: Tropical North Queensland has secured the 2018 Travellers 
Choice Shareholders' Conference, with the award-winning network’s members 
gathering at the Cairns Convention Centre between 30 November and 2 
December. 
 
Agents attending the three-day event – last held in Cairns in 2008 – will stay in the heart 
of the city at the five-star Pullman Cairns International, a short stroll to the lively 
restaurants and bars of Cairns Esplanade. 
 
Managing Director Christian Hunter says Travellers Choice is now working with Tourism 
Tropical North Queensland to develop a range of pre- and post-conference tours that 
make the most of the region's unique attractions. 
 
"We are absolutely delighted to be returning to Cairns and to be giving our members the 
opportunity to enjoy some of the world's most celebrated tourism products, including the 
World Heritage-listed Great Barrier Reef and Wet Tropics Rainforests," says Hunter.  
 
Further details on the 2018 Conference programme will be released in the New Year. 
 
In the meantime Travellers Choice has also unveiled the dates for its 2019 Annual 
Shareholders' Conference, which will take place from 15 to 17 November 2019. 
 
For more information on Travellers Choice please visit www.travellerschoice.com.au.  
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